
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 7/8/2011 9:01:18 AM

Redacted Allen,To:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 
WBlattner@SempraUtilities.com (WBlattner@SempraUtilities.com); 
Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Energy Division contact on 33% RPS

Hello,

I wanted to let you all know that I have been assigned as lead staff for the 
Commission’s 33% RPS implementation (R. 11-05-005). Going forward, any questions 
you have for Energy Division concerning the 33% implementation work should be 
directed to me. I look forward to continuing the collaborative working relationship you 
have experienced with Sara Kamins and furthering the progress we have made 
together thus far towards the state’s RPS goals.

Regards,

Sean

ic.'i i eirgy Division.Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission |.Tel (415)

http://www.cpuc.ca.g0v/r s

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number 
listed above.
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